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Mother Nature invites herself  
to the “3-6-6 Day" celebrations 

 
 
Shediac, NB - Due to forecasted weather conditions on February 29, 2024, the Town of 
Shediac must move the "3-6-6 Day" celebrations to the municipality's Multipurpose Centre.  

Significant amounts of rain and strong winds are expected over southeastern New Brunswick 
on February 29, 2024. In addition, a rapid cooling is also expected during the evening, which 
could result in poorer conditions. To ensure the safety of participants, the Town of Shediac is 
therefore forced to change the evening's programming, moving the "3-6-6 Day" festivities to 
the parking lot and inside the Multifunctional Centre from 6 pm to 8 pm.  

To find out all about this evening of leap day festivities, visit www.experienceshediac.ca. 
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